
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our first School Council Newsletter.  

We would like to let you know about the things we have doing 

this year. 
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Suggestion Boxes 

Every Class has been given a 

suggestion box. Suggestions and 

ideas can be put in the box and will 

be discussed at our fortnightly 

meetings. 

Fundraising 

The Council has voted on how to spend any money raised 

through fundraising. 

They have decided to buy equipment to make up outdoor play 

boxes/bags. 

 Fun + Games 

The pupils in our school 

suggested that we arrange some 

table top games in the hall on a 

Friday morning between 8:30-

9:00am 

The school council spoke to Mrs 

Bacheta about this and she 

agreed. 

This is going really well! 
Canteen Information 

The pupils in key stage 2 

identified a problem in the 

canteen. They said that the 

P7 always got served dinner 

last. 

The school council spoke to 

Mrs Bacheta and the 

supervisors about this. 

There is now a rota each 

day so everyone gets the 

chance to have dinner first. 

Easter Fundraiser 

The school council are 

planning an Easter 

fund raiser to buy 

resources for the 

playground. 

 Please support 

this activity!   

Playground Buddies 

The applications for 

playground buddies are 

now available from Mrs 

Jennings. 

Primary 6 and 7 pupils 

are encouraged to apply 

for this very important 

role. 
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